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To: ​ ​ Dr. Robert Halverson, Superintendent 

​ ​ Board of Education, District 131 

 

From: ​ ​ Dr. Ami Engel, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment 

 

Date: ​ ​ April 21, 2025 

 

Subject: ​ Acceptance of Donation 

 

 

I respectfully request that the Board of Education accept the donation of a Vinyl 3 foot crest. The donation is 

intended to be placed in the soccer team room for branding, team camaraderie and representing Tomcat 

Soccer. 

 

This request is on behalf of Mrs. Rebecca Karr, Assistant Principal for Athletics and Activities at East Aurora 

High School. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Ami Engel 

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment 

Reach your full potential! 




